
Thames River Basin  Tuesday, October 20, 2015  

Partnership Quarterly 9:30 AM to Noon 

Meeting The Last Green Valley 

 203B Main Street 

 Danielson, CT  06239                                               

NOTE:  Please consider this opportunity to update the Partnership on your projects or to network 

with others working in similar fields.  For more information, contact Jean Pillo, @ 

jean.pillo@conservect.org or call (860) 929-4948 between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

 

The Partnership encourages the use of our website and Quarterly Report, Partner’s in Action as 

valuable resources. Please feel free to review the website and newsletter at:  

www.thamesriverbasinpartnership.org.   

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Welcome and Introductions 

Review of July meeting notes. 

Special Presentation:  Thomas Morgart has taken the position of Connecticut State 

Conservationist with the USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service.   The State 

Conservationist provides leadership and management direction of all USDA NRCS 

administrative and technical functions involved in planning, organizing, and implementing 

complex soil, water, and natural resource conservation for the state. This person develops and 

manages partnerships with public and private entities and prioritizes natural resource concerns 

for the state to ensure that staff and resources are in alignment to have the greatest impact.  Tom 

comes to Connecticut from Maryland.  Come meet Tom and learn what his vision is for the 

Natural Resources Conservation Service under his leadership and help show him how valuable 

the TRBP is in meeting his goals. 

 

TRBP Coordinators Report 

TRBP financial report 

TRBP website update 

TRBP Facebook 

 

Break 

 

Partner Reports on Activities related to the TRBP Plan of Work 

Upcoming Workshops 

Adjournment 

  

mailto:jean.pillo@conservect.org
http://www.thamesriverbasinpartnership.org/


Directions to The Last Green Valley office in Danielson, CT 

 

 

From the North: 

 On the Mass Pike (I-90) take exit 10 toward I-395 towards CT. Follow I-395 for 27 miles to exit 

92. Take a right off the exit. Follow to the bottom of hill and take a left onto Rt. 12. Follow for .2 

miles, TLGV is on your right in the second floor of the First Niagara Bank building. 

 

From the South: 

 Once on I-395 north, follow to exit 91W. Off the exit, follow Rt. 6 for 1 mile, then turn right 

onto Rt. 12/ Main St. TLGV is .4 miles ahead on your left, in the second floor of the First 

Niagara Bank building. 

 

From the East: 

 From Providence, take Rt. 6 west into CT. Follow Rt. 6 to the intersection of Rt. 12 north. Take 

a right onto Rt. 12 north. TLGV is .4 miles ahead on your left in the second floor of the First 

Niagara Bank building. 

 

From the West: 

 From Hartford: Take I-384 East, which becomes Rt. 6 East. Follow Rt. 6 East for 23 miles. Take 

a left onto Rt. 12 North. TLGV is .2 miles ahead on your left in the second floor of the First 

Niagara Bank building. 

 

 

 


